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Greetings, SUSD Parents, Educators, and 
Community Resource Partners! 

 
Welcome to the 2021-2022 School Year from the Port City SELPA! 

 
As we continue to navigate through the continuing challenges of our current times, the 
Port City SELPA is making plans to provide opportunities for families of students with 
special needs and partnering agencies to come together to share valuable information, 
resources, and expert guidance and training.  Together with the Special Education 
Department, we are proud to say there are many, many years of collective experience 
and knowledge to support families with matters related to special education services. 
 
The CAC is required to have four meetings per school year.  In order to afford families 
with additional educational trainings and presentations, we have created the Parent 
Educational Presentations! (PEP!) meetings to add additional opportunities for parents 
to receive valuable information.  Parents are our central focus for these meetings, so 
we will soon send a Google survey to all parents of students receiving special 
education services who have an email on record. The purpose of the survey is for us to 
learn of your preferences for our meeting/training topics, to learn how you would like to 
receive information regarding these meetings, and an option for parents to share the 
types of resources that would best fit your families.  We will be utilizing the survey 
results to determine the topics for the CAC and PEP! meetings, so we look forward to 
your feedback! 
 
Attendees will have the option to join the meetings via online or in-person at the 
address noted to the right.   

Save the Dates! 
 

Please see the dates/times to the right for the scheduled meetings.  Agendas will be 
made available on the webpages of the CAC and the Special Education Department.  
Below are the links to the webpages that can found on the SUSD website. 
 
CAC (Community Advisory Committee):  https://www.stocktonusd.net/Page/9137 
Special Education Department:                https://www.stocktonusd.net/Domain/157 
 
 
 

We look forward to your partnership! 
 

 
For more information or to request to be 
added on our mailing list, please contact 
Mary Perez at meperez@stocktonusd.net 

or at 933-7484 ext. 1232. 

           

    

                
 

*All meetings will be held on 
 Wednesdays from 12:30-2:00. 
 
 
     Sept. 15, 2021  - PEP! 
 
     Oct. 20, 2021    - CAC 
 
     Nov. 17, 2021   - PEP! 
 
     Jan. 19, 2022   - CAC 
 
     Feb. 16, 2022   - PEP! 
 
     Mar. 23, 2022   - CAC 
 
     Apr. 20, 2022    - PEP! 
 
     May 11, 2022    - CAC  
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